
Proposed Substantial Amendment to the 2014-2018  
Consolidated Plan, including the 2017 Annual Action Plan 

 Lou Walker Senior Center Classroom Renovation Project. 

DeKalb County is proposing to amend to the 2014-2018 Consolidated Plan, including the 
2017 Annual Action Plan in order to add the Lou Walker Senior Center Classroom 
Renovation Project. 

Due to the need for additional classroom and meeting space at the Lou Walker Senior 
Center, the County is proposing to renovate the Lou Walker Senior Center by converting 
current office space within the facility to 3,000 square feet of classroom and storage space.  
CDBG funds in an amount not to exceed $553,738 will be used for design and engineering, 
construction, furniture, fixtures, and equipment.  

All citizens are invited to review the proposed substantial amendment to these programs from 
June 8, 2018 – July 9, 2018 on the DeKalb County website, www.dekalbcountyga.gov, 
and at the locations identified below. 

DeKalb County Community Development Department 
750 Commerce Avenue, Suite 401, Decatur, Georgia 30030 

(404) 371-2727
Monday - Friday, 8:30 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. 

     Wesley Chapel Branch Library    Decatur Branch Library 
2861 Wesley Chapel Road, Decatur   215 Sycamore Street, Decatur 

  (404-286-6980)   (404-370-3070) 

Please contact the libraries for days and hours of operation. 

Comment forms may be obtained and completed at each of the above listed locations.  
Comments may also be faxed or emailed to the Community Development Department. 

Fax: (404) 371-2742 
Email: bhcamp@dekalbcountyga.gov 
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